
Dyersburg Planning Commission 
February 11, 2010 

 
The Dyersburg Municipal-Regional Planning Commission met in regular session on Thursday, 
February 11, 2010 in the municipal courtroom at 10:10 a.m. 
 
Members present: All except Commissioners Burks, Dudley and Guthrie 
 
Vice-Chairman Paul Newbill presided.  The minutes of the two meeting on January 14, 2010, 
were approved on a motion by Commissioners Dement and Haymon. 
 
Review:  Zoning Map and Land Use Map 
 
State Planner Kim Morgan presented a copy of the 2020 Development Plan and the goals and 
policies adopted with the plan, so they could be used as a guide in reviewing the Zoning Map. 
 
Ms. Morgan gave a brief overview of the current zoning map.  She commended Pam Pleasant 
and Carmen Cupples of the GIS Department for all of their research into the discrepancies 
between the City GIS map and the map being maintained by LPO. 
 
At a future meeting, the Commission will be given a proposed Zoning Map to be reviewed, 
amended and recommended to the City Board for adoption. 
 
Reports 
 
Mayor Holden reported on the City’s efforts to prepare for the 2010 Census.  He stressed the 
need for a full count to ensure the City get its fair share of federal and state funding.  City Staff, 
City Schools and other agencies are working to make the Census a success. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:33 a.m. 
 
 
       ____________________________________ 
       Gleyn T. Twilla 
       Director Development Services 
 
 
_______________________________ 
John T. Pressler, Secretary 
 
 


